
        

 

CAMPUS SCHOOL IIT KANPUR 

NOTICE For Classes KG to V 
 

 
 
Dear Parent, 

 

This is to inform you that we will have Prize Distribution Ceremony for the Co- Curricular Activities held in the school 

from the month of April to August 2019 on Saturday, 31 August 2019. The school will remain open for all the classes i.e 

KG to V and the timings for classes KG to V will be from 7:50 am to 11:15 am on Saturday,31 August 2019. Students 

should come in school uniform (grey / pink) and carry lunch box, water bottle & school diary with them. Prof. Onkar Dixit, 

Dean of Administration, IIT Kanpur has kindly consented to be the Chief Guest. All the parents are cordially invited to be a 

part of the celebration. The school will give over for all students as soon as the ceremony gets over. 

 
 
 
Thanks 
 
Principal 
 

 


